
From: Eleanor Opitz
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Aqua Ohio Rate Increase Water and Sewage Blendon Township
Date: Tuesday, April 12, 2022 2:03:51 PM

21-595-WW-AIR
21-596-ST-AIR

I have lived in Huber Ridge for 29 years and have NEVER gotten used to paying historically exorbitant prices for
sewage and water!!!! Why are we not shareholders in this private company?????? Why has PUCO NEVER SAID
NO TO AQUA????????

Thank you,
Eleanor A. Opitz
5638 Natalie Ct. North,
Westerville, OH 43081

Sent from my iPad

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not click links or
open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov <mailto:csc@ohio.gov> or click the Phish Alert Button if
available.
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